M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 8, 2016
RE:
Ryle High School – Chiller & Boilers


BG#150-280

We are requesting that the Ryle High School Chiller and Boiler project BG#15-280 be void as the scope of work will be included in
the Ryle High School Addition project, BG#15-281.

I recommend the board void BG#15-280, as presented.



Eric K. McArtor


Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
